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12 March 2021 

By email to: transportinfrastructure 
@dft.gov.uk and 

m25junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

M25 junction 10/A3 Wisley interchange scheme (the Scheme) 
Planning Inspectorate reference: TR010030 

Highways England’s Response to Consultation Letter from the Secretary of State –  
15 February 2021 

I am writing further to my letter of 1 March 2021 in which I explained that a significant technical 
issue with production had prevented the updated Book of Reference (document reference 
TR010030/Volume 4.3(4)) being finalised for submission by the Secretary of State’s 1 March 
2021 deadline. 

The accompanying and updated Book of Reference includes within the introductory text 
tracked changes. A clean copy of the document can be supplied upon request. 

Unfortunately the technical issues took longer to resolve than anticipated but the production 
is now complete and the updated book of reference is now enclosed.  My apologies for the 
delay.  

I should be grateful if you would acknowledge safe receipt of this letter and arrange for a copy 
of it and its enclosure to be placed before the Secretary of State.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jonathan Wade 

Project Manager, Regional Investment Programme (South East) 
Highways England 
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Enc.  




